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Enjoying our wonderful natural surroundings with running club 

 

 

After an icy start to 2025, our running club is back in action, enjoying the beautiful 

countryside in Harewood. It was great to see so many members continuing with us this term 

and starting the new year with a healthy lunchtime activity. We currently have members 

attending from Upper 3 all the way to Lower 6. Our Upper 5 members have been with us since 

Upper 3 and they find running hugely beneficial, especially during mock examination times.  

We have a friendly, welcoming approach to running and new members can join when a place 

becomes available.  

Last term, thanks to the support of our pupils and parents, our Winter Fun Runs raised £920 

for Cancer Research UK.  We hope to have more community running events in 2025! 
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